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Thanks to these 2017 Officers for a job “well 
done”!  Also a big thanks to the Chairpersons for 
all the work they put into making 2017 a fun golf 
season.  
As Newsletter Editor, I want to especially say 
thank you to those who provided reports and 
information regarding their respective positions. 
Through their reporting, I do believe that the 
membership was well informed of all our 
activities.  
The Tournament Committee, put together by 
Peggy King, Tournament Chair, did an excellent 
job providing fun events and places to visit! 
I’m sure everyone joins me in looking forward to 
another great season in 2018!! 

THE FINAL TOURNAMENT OF 2017 
Our last event was, as usual, a pot luck and tournament. This 
time we “visited an Oktoberfest in Germany” and enjoyed 
some fantastic German cuisine provided by our BWGL 
Golfers. The weather tried to mess up our day early on and 
there was some concern about whether we could even play 
or not….but the “Golf Gods” intervened and we had some 
spectacular golfing weather to finish off our season.  
Thanks to Cody and his staff, who let us have a shotgun start 
… and play in three-somes … we were able to finish in record 
time!! 
Please visit www.bwglladysgolfwichita.com to see pictures 
and a summary of the winners of the tournament and special 
events. 

 

BWGL Oct. 2017 Weekly Prize Winners 
 
Week 1  Oct. 3  Sub. Par on 2 Holes 
Flight A  Jean Komp  (38) 
Flight B  Cindy Renard  (40) 
Flight C                Lana Lyda  (46) play off 
 
Week 2  Oct. 10  Most Bogeys 
Flight A  No participants 
Flight B  Cindy Renard  (4) 
Flight C  Carol Shelton  (2) play off 
 
Week 3  Oct. 17  Most 1 putts 
Flight A  Jean Komp  (3) play off 
Flight B  Cindy Renard  (4) 
Flight C  Nonya Horning  (3)  

The year ended with a beautiful fall sun shiny day.  We had a 
total of 13 ladies golfing today for most one putts.  2 golfed 
in the morning, and 11 golfed in the evening.    

 

 

Margo was also 

honored to be 

named the 2017 

Senior Woman 

Bowler of the year 

at the annual USBC 

bowling banquet in 

August. 

A great bowler 
amidst our golfers! 
Margo Nunn bowled 
her record highest 
series on October 
12, 2017 at Seneca 
Bowl on the Jimmie’s 
Diner team. 
Games were 257, 
299, and 259 for an 
815! 
WAY TO GO, 
MARGO!! 
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BWGL OFFICERS - 2018 

Welcome back: 
Vice President – Becke Parks 
President – Melissa Rodriguez 
Treasurer – Vicki Little 
And a big welcome to the new 
member of this elite slate of 
officers -  Cindy Renard!! 
Cindy has been an active golfer 
at LW Clapp for several years. 
She is also a member of the Golf 
Advisory Committee (GAC) for 
the Wichita Golf Division and (in 
her spare time) Cindy works part 
time at UPS.  
 

YEAR END MEETING, AWARDS AND DINNER 
In keeping with our Destination Vacation Theme, we 
traveled “South of the Border to a Mexican Fiesta” known 
in Wichita as the River City Brewery. Dinner was served 
banquet-style replete with enchiladas, fajitas, and all the 
other trimmings of a true Mexican fiesta! 
Our banquet gift was a very useful small sized clipboard 
that will come in very handy when you are a passenger in 
a golf cart and are expected to keep a 2nd scorecard (it is 
just the right size)!! 
Following dinner we had some lively discussions in our 
meeting followed by the election of new officers and 
awarding of the coveted year end prizes. 

A Few notes from the meeting: 
*Vicki reported that our projected balance for next 
season will be $353.45. 
*Nadine reported that we have had 1866 hits on the 
website since she started counting them, with 210 since 
July and 62 this past month. 
*It was suggested that the Championship winners be 
given medallions in lieu of bouquets. 
*Peggy reported on course rating changes: 114 for red 
tees and 121 for the gold. It is your choice whether you 
play from the red or gold on play days. 
*Cheryl Greiving is the new Treasurer for WAWGA. 
*The suggestion to move to a different golf courses was 
over ruled. 
*Nancy reported that KWGA and KGA has merged. 
KWGA is no longer an Association and will now be 
known as KGA. There will be much more news on the 
merger so – KEEP TUNED IN! It will affect us. 
 
 
  

END OF YEAR AWARDS 

Most pars – 9 hole 
A - Amy Griffith, B – Becky Beddow, C – Carol Shelton 
Most pars – 18 holes 
A – Pat Totten, B – Vicki Little, C – Cheryl Grieving 
Least Putts – 9 holes 
A – Barb Wright, B – Melissa Rodriguez, C – Billie Woods 
Least Putts – 18 holes 
A – Nancy Knopp, B – Margo Nunn, C – Peggy King 
Best Ringer 
A – Jean Komp, B – Sandy Wolfe, C – Nonya Horning 
 
Most Improved Handicap: Cindy Renard 
 
KWGA Low Net Winners: 
9 Holes – Barb Wright 
18 holes – Nadine Roberts 
 
For pictures of winners and other activities, check out 
the website; www.bwglladysgolfwichita.com  

From the Tournament Chair….. 

I would like to thank my committee members for being 
the “tour guides” that planned our activities as we 
“traveled to” different places with the year’s theme of 
“Destination: Vacation”.  “Thank you” Jan Y., Ann, Barb 
W., Becky B., Carol, Cheryl, Jeanne, Lanie, Marty, 
Nadine, Nancy, and Vickie Shue for your creativity in 
adding that special touch to each tournament.                                                         
Peggy K. 
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